
No. 22  -  August 2017 

  

Just a reminder 

 

The Surgery will be closed next Monday 28th August 

a Bank Holiday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

If help is needed during the holiday please phone 111 for non emergency situations.  

 

The URGENT CARE unit at SOLIHULL HOSPITAL will open from 8am to 8pm on the day. 

And 

The minor injuries unit is also operational as normal.  

 

It looks as though there may be a return of summer temperatures 

during the next few days. 

 

Drink plenty of liquids, ideally water, to keep hydrated and  

don’t forget to use the sun cream! 

 

Meanwhile………… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The full report can be downloaded by clicking here. 

 

Your thoughts or any comments would be gratefully received by the Patients Participation Group. 

Just email dorridgeprg@gmail.com 

 

 

Should you find yourself at a loose end and wonder how you can pass the hours away, how about     

reading the results of the public consultation on the future of our CCG’s? 

 

The Patients Participation Group members will shortly be waving farewell to one of it’s members. 

 

Katie Winstone is off to The School of Medicine at Liverpool University. Katie has left 

a long lasting impression on our Group and we wish her every success in her chosen 

career. 

 

 

http://solihullccg.nhs.uk/images/Final_report_on_2017_Consultation_on_the_future_of_Birmingham_and_Solihull_CCGs.pdf
mailto:Ianjmblack@gmail.com


Meanwhile………… 

 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button ‘NEWS 

FOR YOU’ in the left hand navigation bar. 

http://www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk

